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From: Aidan Weir <Aidan.Weir@CorkCoCo.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 30 January 2019 12:40

To: Seamus Grant

Cc: Michael Lynch (Planning)

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector - Projects of Common Interest pre-application notification

To : An Bord Pleanala
Seamus
| refer to your email below of the 4™ January 2019 regarding the above project.

| wish to confirm that the Roads Department of Cork County Council considers the project mature enough to enter
the PCI permit process and has no objection to the PCl application proceeding.

Aidan Weir
Senior Engineer| Roads and Transportation
Cork County Council | Annabella | Mallow | Co. Cork

£ Office  +353 22 30426 (Internal Ext. 3226)

=) Email aidan.weir@corkcoco.ie
@ Web http://www.corkcoco.ie

From: Seamus Grant [mailto:S.Grant@pleanala.ie]
Sent: 04 January 2019 16:55
To: Aidan Weir
Cc: Michael Lynch (Planning}
1bject: Celtic Interconnector - Projects of Common Interest pre-application notification

Dear Aidan,

Please find attached a letter from An Bord Pleandla (PCI Unit), the Competent Authority for PCls in Irefand, to the
Roads and Transportation Directorate (CorkCoCo} dated January 4th, 2019. Also attached is the PCI notification
letter and TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification (project outline} for the Celtic Interconnector project.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Seamus

Seamus Grant

Executive Officer

PCI Unit

An Bord Pleandla (Competent Authority for Ireland)
Phone: +353 (0)1 8737126



Seamus Grant
Executive Officer
Processing Section
An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

D01 V902

Teil: 01-8737126
Facs: 01-8722684

Fogra Ruin: T4 an riomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid at4 nasctha leis faoi rin agus dirithe amhdin don seolai. M4 bhfuair ti an
riomhphost seo tri earrdid, déan teagmh4il le bainisteoir an chérais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimi nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseoltéra féin agus nil sé intuigthe
gurb iad tuairimi An Bhoird Pleandla n6 go gelojonn siad le polasaithe raite an Bhoird.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you
have received this email in error please notify the system manager,

Please Note: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views or
accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleansla.

In order to process your query, it may be necessary for Cork County Council to coflect Personal information from
you. Such information will be processed in line with our privacy statement which is available to view here

D'fhonn do cheist a phréisedil, d'fhéadfadh sé a bheith riachtanach do Chomhairle Contae Chorcal faisnéis
phearsanta a bhailiti uait. Déanfar an fhaisnéis sin a phréisedil de réir ér rditeas priobhdideachta atd ar fail le
breathni anseo

www.corkcoco.ie
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